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Key Stage 1 Nativity 

We have been celebrating Christmas at Aston Tower Primary School. Children in Years 1 and 2 have 

been performing our Nativity.  



Reception Christmas Concert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Up Coming Events 

 Christmas Holiday — Break-up Thursday 
15th December 2016 at 12.15 pm.    
Return on Wednesday 4th January 2017 
at 8.40 am.   

 See our school website for term dates. 

Nursery Christmas Concert 

Children in Nursery and Reception have been   

performing in the Christmas Concert. Lots of  

parents attended and were really proud how their 

children performed.  


